
I’m sending out an early reminder about the Aviation Club this month. I 
know many of you are away, but we will still be meeting on Thursday, 

December 27th, 1:15 – 2:45pm in the Social Center. We’ll be showing a 
DVD about the 1929 Women’s National Air Derby which is popularly 

known as the Powder Puff Derby. This was the first air race in which women 
were allowed to compete - in a women-only category. It’s a fascinating look 

at the 20 female aviators who flew in it and the times in which they lived 
(Wall Street was booming, women were just allowed to vote, and aviation 

technology was growing rapidly). 
 

We will be serving a light lunch (sandwiches and other goodies) which will be 
available starting about 1:00pm and during the video. So come enjoy food, 

friends, fun, and flight! 
 

It would be helpful in our food preparations if we had an idea of how many 

folks to expect, so if you think you will be coming, could you please 
send me a email and let me know? Don’t worry if your plans change and 

you cannot come later or if you find later that you can come and did not 
email. This will just give us a better idea of how many will be present. Thank 

you. 
 


